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Hi, my name is Sarah and I am one of the Staff Governors.  I have worked as an Administrator 

for the Federation for 11 years, starting my employment at Shalfleet before moving to 

Yarmouth in 2014.  I am lucky enough to have seen our two schools flourish and expand over 

the years and I am very proud to be part of our Federation. 

I have been married to Richard for 24 years and we have 3 children aged 20, 18 and 15 years.  

My children all received their primary education through Shalfleet so I am lucky to have both 

working and parental point of view. 

As a family we have always actively been involved in local football and I am currently a 

committee member for one of the local senior sides, helping on a Saturday and cheering them 

on! 

  


